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This week we will also be sending  

 Letter regarding starting guitar lessons for year 3 and above in September. 

 Healthy Start Food Campaign information. 

 Information from The Aim Group on free government funded level 2 VRQ qualifications. 

 Our response to your queries re the new four class structure 
 
 
Peripatetic Music Lessons 

Piano lessons, in school, are now up and running again and proving popular!  We are in the process of 

adding an additional day of lessons for piano - please contact Derosa Music as per the letter. 

We are also sending details of how to register for guitar lessons for September 2021. 

 
Reminders 

 Year 5&6 – the final payments for Bawdsey Manor are due on 31st May. 

 We finish for half term at 3.15pm on Friday.  Hope you all have a lovely week. 
 
 
 
 


